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The contents of this and every newsletter is relevant information 

to both our school and Little Lizards’ parents. 
 

Craft Club with Becky Edwards 

The second group to make jewellery with Becky Edwards today- Friday 6th October will be Charlie M, 

Connor, Alfie, Daniel O, Zoe, Mark, Eva and Mercedes. 

The third group to make jewellery with Becky Edwards on Friday 13th October will be Hector, Livi, 

Maisie, Poppy, Rhys, John, Astrid and Charlie R. 
 

Cross Country 

Well done to everyone who ran in the cross country league 

race at Helston School on Tuesday afternoon. We are 

especially proud of our younger runners who ran for 

Landewednack for the first time. The next race takes place 

on Tuesday 31st October at Mullion School. The races start 

at 4pm and are for our junior children only. There is another 

opportunity for our infant children to run again later on in 

the season. 
 

Greek Lunch – Thursday 12th October 

As we are currently learning about all things Greek, Helen will 

be preparing a special lunch for us all on Thursday 12th October. 

Please see the menu attached to this email. 

 

 

Coats and School Clothing 

Please ensure that your child brings a coat into school every day. We go out to play at 

break and lunchtime and we have been known to get caught in the odd shower! Could 

we also ask that all of your children’s school uniform including PE kit has their name 

clearly written on it somewhere! Already we seem to have a large amount of lost 

property which we can’t return to its owner as there is no name written in it.   

 
  

 

 



                                                        

 

Toddler Group 

Little Lizards are continuing to host their toddler group session every 

Wednesday from 9.30 – 11am. All babies, toddlers and pre-school children 

are welcome to come along during the morning.  

 

Uniform Additions  

Please see attached to this newsletter information from a company called Uniform Additions. This is 

an online shop selling school uniform accessories and for every order placed our school will receive a 

donation reflecting 20% of your order. www.schooladditions.com our school code is LTR12.  

 

Little Lizards Session Times 

Please be aware that Little Lizards have altered their session times to coincide with the school day. 

The day will now begin at 9am and finish at 3.15pm. 

 

 

 

Milli-Rose and Kerensa 

We are super proud of Milli-Rose and Kerensa from Choughs class who held a 

raffle all by themselves and raised £10 for the school. The girls asked friends 

on the estate where they live to buy a ticket and when drawn the winner would 

receive a small gift that the girls had made themselves. Well done girls! 

 

 

 

 

Razorbills Class 

Miss Wells is asking if any parents in Razorbills would like to assist in cookery session her class will be 

having on Tuesday 17th October from 1pm. The children will be cooking with Karen Wallens from 

Chartwells and some extra adult supervision would be very gratefully received. Miss Wells is also 

asking if the children could bring into school on Monday 9th October a single plain bed sheet. This will 

be used during their history lesson and will not be damaged or drawn on! It may just have several 

safety pins attached to it and will be returned undamaged. 

 

Parking 

Can we remind our parents that parking is not permitted at any time on or opposite 

the yellow zig zag lines outside of the school. Though we appreciate that parking 

can be very difficult, could we also ask you to be considerate when parking along 

Beacon Terrace. Several residents have been in touch with the school claiming to 

be unable to get out of their own driveways. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

High Energy Drinks 

Can we politely remind our parents and carers as part of our Healthy Schools Policy, we do not allow 

the children to bring in to school any high energy drinks and juices. We encourage the children to 

drink water throughout the day and can provide milk at morning break upon request and at a small 

cost. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

http://www.schooladditions.com/


                                                        

Conkers 

If you are out and about this weekend and come across any conkers, 

Seagulls Class and Miss Beirne would very gratefully receive them. 

Thank you. 

 

 

Our Academic Achievements… 

This week we are congratulating……….. 
 

 

Seagulls –Our Star of the Week is Jack for remembering to put his hand up before he speaks.  

Choughs – Well done to Ruby for being so grown up and independent in the mornings when coming into 

school, and for producing some excellent work. 

Razorbills – Well done to Rosenwyn for rising to every challenge with enthusiasm and resilience. Well 

done to Sonny for his mature and sensible attitude in finishing his tasks –setting an excellent example 

to the rest of the class. 

Kittiwakes – Well done to John for displaying excellent behaviour in the class throughout the week. 
 

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

Thursday 19th October - Harvest Festival, The Lizard Methodist Chapel 1.30pm 

Friday 20th October – Break up for half term @ 3.15pm 

Monday 30th October – Return to school 

Tuesday 31st October – Cross Country @ Mullion School for years 3 – 6 from 4pm 

Friday 1st December – Lizard Lifeboat Station’s Christmas Carolaire 7pm School Choir to perform 

Wednesday 13th December – Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 14th December – Infant Nativity 2pm 

Friday 15th December – Infant Nativity 2pm 

Tuesday 19th December – Junior Carol Service, St Wynwallow Church 6.30pm 

Wednesday 20th December – Christmas Party & Break up for Christmas Holiday @ 1pm 

Thursday 4th January 2018 – Return to school 

Friday 9th February 2018 – Break up for half term @ 3.15pm 

Monday 19th February 2018 – Return to school 

Thursday 29th March 2018 – Break up for Easter @1pm 

Monday 16th April 2018 – Return to school 

Monday 7th May 2018 – School & Little Lizards Closed 

Tuesday 8th May 2018 – School & Little Lizards Closed 

Friday 25th May 2018 – Break up for half term @ 3.15pm 

Tuesday 5th June 2018– Return to school 

Wednesday 13th June 2018 – Move Up Day! & Cluster Sports years 3 -6 

Friday 20th July 2018 – Break up for the summer holiday @ 1pm 

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 
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